
Past CloverGram newsletters can be found at https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4h/resources/ 
 

   
New:  

4-H Reps Needed, Youth and Adult! 
Do you enjoy telling people what you love about 4-H?  Are you willing to 
hang out at a festival and enjoy the festive atmosphere?  We have many 
outreach opportunities, including… 

• Lake Stevens Pride on Saturday, June 24th 
• Arlington Pride on Saturday, July 22nd 
• Latino Expo in Edmonds, Saturday, July 29th (Spanish language 

optional) 
• National Night Out, many locations, Tuesday evening, August 1st 

Outreach kit provided!  Let us know if you can help for any number of hours!  Beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-
320-9971 

Reminders/Updates:  
Volunteers Needed for Military Teen Adventure Camp 
Once again we have a grant to enable teens of military families to attend camp with us!  July 13-16 and July 18-
21.  Youth do NOT need to be current 4-H members! 

Can you spare a few days to ensure we don’t have to turn away any teens for this special program in 
Darrington?  4h.militarycamps@wsu.edu  More info:  https://www.glacierpeakinstitute.org/militaryteencamp  

Coastal Farm Supply Recruiting Donations for 4-H! 
During the month of June, Coastal Farm Supply will give customers the opportunity to donate $1, $5, or round 
up at checkout, to benefit 4-H.  Thanks, Coastal! 

Judges Needed for 4-H Jacket Awards 
Volunteers are needed to evaluate submitted applications/nominations, and also to interview some youth who 
choose that option.  Can you help for a few hours in early July?  Training provided!  Contact Kim Baker at 
kim.baker@wsu.edu or 425-520-3908. 

Service Opportunity 
Clubs or individuals who would like to help with set-up, clean-up, or changeover day for the 4-H Military Teen 
Adventure Camp are encouraged to sign up at 4h.militarycamps@wsu.edu .  Please help July 12, 17, and/or 21st! 

Wanted:  Public Presentations Leader! 
You know the value of public presentations for our youth.  Could you be the one to coordinate annual events 
for our 4-H community to learn about public presentations, and for youth to present their work for evaluation 
by judges?  Interested parties please contact Kim Baker at 425-520-3908 or kim.baker@wsu.edu . 
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